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 elizabeth knowles COMMNT2014/4355/L 19/08/2014  12:58:02 I object to this change of use and to the proposed building of accommodation for adults.

The Jack Taylor school was built specifically for small people and should be a school/building for 

such. It is not suitable for adults at all being of small carefully thought out proportions. Shocking to 

think of 25 adults in this small low ceiling  environment-built to be friendly to children .

It would be prison like - not at suitable and may exacerbate their fragile condition.Possibly the care 

home beside it would be able to be converted back to the original and ( ironically ) similar use.

From the architectural aspect the Jack Taylor school there is a shortage of school sites and Jack Taylor 

site should have been used as soon as it was vacated by being some type of junior school. It is always 

disappointing to find that politics overide sensible decisions.

Find a good site for these people - do not shortchange them and squeeze them into something which is 

unsuitable.
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